
 
A public information meeting will be held 
on May 31, 2016, to discuss: 
 
A request by Millard Family Investments, 
LLC (owner) to rezone land from a mixture 
of C-P (Planned Business District) and C-2 
(Central Business District) to C-P, and to 
approve a C-P development plan to be 
known as "Millard Family Funeral Chapels 
10-12 E Ash Street."  The 1.39-acre subject 
site is located on the south side of Ash 
Street, approximately 260 feet east of Garth 
Avenue.  (Case #16-127) 
 
When: 5:30pm, Tuesday, May 31st 
Where: City Hall Lobby 
Info: Steve MacIntyre, Senior Planner 
City of Columbia, Community Dev. Dept. 
steve.macintyre@CoMo.gov  
  (573) 874-7682 
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